

September 2019

Fairlands Primary School

Dear Parents

Open Evening - Tuesday 24 September

I know that you will already have received information about all the schools in Stevenage but I wanted to make sure that you are aware of the following.

I will be speaking in the auditorium at 6:15, 7:00 and 7:45pm and admission will be by ticket only; tickets can be obtained as you enter the school. My speech will be recorded and uploaded to the website after open evening.

Parking at Nobel is limited and therefore there will only be a small amount of parking on site. We will try to park anyone who is registered disabled and requires a designated parking space. With all members of staff present, there simply aren't very many spaces for visitors. Please support us by walking as a family where possible.

To minimise disruption to learning we will only be offering 2 daytime tours. As our students and their learning has to be our first priority we limit tours in order to minimise the level of interruption. These will be daytime tours **for parents only** on 09 and 15 October. These will be bookable from 01 October and places will be limited.

I hope that you will come and visit us on Tuesday 24 September and I look forward to welcoming you to Nobel.

Yours sincerely

Martyn Henson Headteacher



Headteacher: Martyn Henson

The Nobel School, Mobbsbury Way, Stevenage, Hertfordshire, SG2 0HS

Tel: 01438 222600

Email: admin@nobel.herts.sch.uk

www.thenobelschool.org

